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Porzio Congratulates Kerri Wright on Being 
Reelected to the Chester Board of Education

November 5, 2013

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. (Porzio) proudly congratulates Kerri Wright on being reelected to serve a third term on 
the Chester Board of Education in Morris County. Wright currently serves as President of the Board, Chair of the Board's 
Personnel and Governance Committee and Chair of the Board's negotiation team.

A life-long resident of Chester, Wright has served the Board of Education during a period in which the Chester School 
District has launched innovative technology initiatives and successfully recovered from massive losses of state aid.  Upon 
receiving the news that she had been reelected to a three-year seat, Wright stated she was grateful for the support of 
Chester residents.  "It's particularly rewarding to see residents demonstrating that Chester is happy with their school 
district," Wright said.

Kerri Wright is counsel at Porzio and a member of the firm's Commercial Practice Group.  She focuses her practice in the 
areas of education and employment law.

Reported in the Observer-Tribune and the Mendham-Chester Patch.


